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Honey Brook Township [hbtwp@ptd.net]
Monday, March 15, 2010 8:01 AM
EP, RegComments
Environmental Quality Board proposed rulemaking-NPDES Fees

As an MS4 permit holder, the Township objects to the proposed fee increases on the grounds the program is ineffectual
and shouldn't have an even greater cost not to accomplish anything related to water quality improvements.

Michael Brown
Township Manager
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